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The validity of painter Thomas Kinkade’s will is the issue in the battle over his 
multi-million dollar estate. 
 
The painter, who died April 6 at the age of 54, apparently signed two barely 
legible hand-written wills that appear to give his mansion and $10 million to his 
girlfriend of 18 months. Kinkade, the so-called “Painter of Light,” had 
separated from his wife of 30 years just before meeting his girlfriend, Amy 
Pinto-Walsh. 
 
The court battle will center around whether Kinkade wrote the handwritten will 
(a “holographic will,” in legalese), if he was of sound mind at the time he did 
so, and whether he was coerced. 
 
According to an article in the San Jose Mercury News, the painter descended 
into alcoholism after the separation from his wife. 
 
Handwriting experts suggested Kinkade might have been drunk when he 
signed the wills. He died of alcohol poisoning after a night of heavy drinking. 
 
California law allows handwritten wills to be valid even if not notarized, as long 
as they are authentic, the writer had mental capacity when they were written, 
and the writer was not unduly influenced. 
 
The lawyer for Kinkade’s girlfriend contends that even though the letters are 
not formal documents executed in a lawyer’s office, they represent his wishes. 
 
Lawyers for the Kinkade estate — which includes his wife and the company 
that operates his art business — say the only valid will is one that was 
previously executed by Kinkade and his wife. 
 
Moral of the story: to be safe, have your will drawn up and executed in a 
lawyer’s office. 


